08.09.2015

Bring your questions to our investor webchat

Grupa Azoty will hold an investor webchat at 1:30 p.m. on Friday, September 11th 2015. During the meeting,
we will discuss our interim performance.

Mr Andrzej Skolimowski,
Vice-President of the Management Board responsible for finance, will be

available to answer your questions.

Please be
encouraged to participate in the event, which will be hosted through the

website of the Association of Retail Investors: here.


http://www.sii.org.pl/9408/aktualnosci/czat-inwestorski/czat-inwestorski-grupa-azoty-po-wynikach-finansowych-i-polrocza-2015-roku.html#ak9408

